
 

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS   

May 11, 2020 

 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met May 11, 2020 at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners, Mark Fleming, Steve 

Greene, and Keith Roe were present. Carla J Waugh, County Clerk was present for the meeting.  

 

The minutes of the May 4, 2020 County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

The Commissioners discussed plans for re-opening the courthouse to the public.  

 

Anna Porter, County Appraiser, reviewed the re-inspection process.  

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, said they received AED’s and installed some of them in the courthouse and patrol vehicles.  

 

Nancy Marihugh, Health Administrator, provided an update on the COVID-19 cases and reporting. Kevin 

Peroutek, Noxious Weed Director, Emergency Preparedness Director and 911 Coordinator said Jewell County 

was gifted KN95 masks by the Patterson Family Foundation of Kansas City.   

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed equipment repairs. He had two new employment forms for the 

Commissioners’ approval. Mark Fleming moved, and Keith Roe seconded that the proper officer sign the new 

employment of Eldon Dunstan and Donald Fraiser. Motion passed unanimously. Keith Roe said that Y Road 

was dramatically improved.  

 

Darrell Miller, County Attorney, telephoned to discuss the road closing descriptions and a resolution for the 

County’s fee on liquor licenses.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:50 a.m. 

 

 

__________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Keith Roe, Member       Mark Fleming, Chairman  

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk     Steve Greene, Member 


